
SPONSORSHIP COMMITTEE 

REPORT TO THE DCCW BOARD 

JANUARY 29, 2022 

 

 

At the November 2021 DCCW Board meeting, it was announced that Ernie Folks 

had stepped down as Chairperson of the Sponsorship Committee.  Kathy Fazio 

was appointed as her replacement, with Nancy Reading continuing as Co-Chair. 

Since that time, the Committee has worked to update the Nomination Form that 

will be included in the convention packets for the April 2022 convention.   

We are pleased that the DCCW was able to help 12 women attend the September 

2021 convention.  We look forward to once again offering financial assistance to 

those who wouldn’t otherwise be able to experience the convention. 

Affiliate Presidents:  We ask that you vigorously spread the word among your 

members that confidential sponsorships are available.  Nomination forms and 

applicant guidelines are included in the convention packet and can be found on 

the DCCW website.   

May God watch over us as we prepare for another successful Convention. 

 

Kathy Fazio, Chair      

Nancy Reading, Co-Chair 

 

 

 

 

 


